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As you read this, the Council for the Advancement of Nursing Science (CANS) is putting 

the finishing touches on the 2018 State of the Science Congress on Precision Health. The 

conference will showcase outstanding experts in the field led by keynote speaker, Dr. Patricia 

Brennan. We have several new activities planned for this year’s conference including the 

inaugural Duck-Hee Kang Memorial Mentored Workshop. Six competitively chosen postdoctoral 

and new faculty will receive research mentoring, including a critique on a research grant 

proposal, from senior nurse scientists during a one-day workshop on September 12th. We will 

open the conference on September 13th with a panel discussion on “Nursing Research on 

Precision Health: What do we need to know and how do we need to know it?” led by members 

of our Science Committee. Also new for this year, is a “speed-dating” opportunity for post-

doctoral fellows seeking employment. Finally, we are encouraging all conference attendees to 

visit our exhibits since the exhibitions help to subsidize the cost of the conference. We will be 

offering a chance to win a free registration to the 2019 Advanced Methods Conference in 

Washington, DC to all attendees who visit every exhibit. Not everything is new at the 2018 State 

of the Science Conference. Our popular panels are returning! Don’t miss the opportunity to 

engage with our funding panel, our lunch panel with NINR, and our research editors panel. We 

are delighted that the Science Committee’s own Dr. Rita Pickler is the new editor of Nursing 

Research and will be participating in the panel discussion. 

The Council Leadership approved two new Special Interest Groups (SIGs), the Early 

Career Nurse Scientists and the Clinical Setting Nurse Scientists (nurse scientists working 

outside of academia). Dr. Marti Rice and Dr. Anna Alt-White, respectively, are the Council 

liaisons to the groups. Please watch for opportunities to become involved with the new SIGs if 

you share these interests.  
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